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Deadwood Water Supply Line Replacement

• Connections have been made and the new line has been utilized as of Wednesday.
• Performed a walkthrough with the Lab on 8/28/25 to be sure that all Lab concerns are addressed.
• The Contractor will schedule a substantial walkthrough the week of 8/1/2025 with the City, Engineer, and Lab 

to prepare a punch list for final completion.
• Change Order and Pay Application for review.


